
   

  

 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UE-200142 (Advice No. 2020-05) – Do Not Redocket 

PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 
Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UE-200142, the revenue 
requirement work papers that support PSE’s replacement pages that were filed on March 31, 
2020 which was submitted under Advice No. 2020-05.  
 
Please contact Veronica Martin at (425) 457-5624 or veronica.martin@pse.com, or Julie Waltari 
at (425) 456-2945 or julie.waltari@pse.com for additional information about this filing.  If you 
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.  
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon A. Piliaris 

Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment:     
Revised Revenue Requirement Work Papers  
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